From: Cynthia George

Date: Tue, Apr 11,2017 at 10:28 AM
Subject: Cynthia George

To: tharnes@newportnews.com

What SB 1057 could potentially do is violate my legal process of law and deny my right to a fair trial by
handing Counties and Cities the right to refuse a license based on their prejudice and abuse of power. Please
know I was in Lincoln County Court just yesterday and find the timing of this bill a little suspicious considering
I have been in communication on this issue with many on the Joint Committee. I also wonder how much pull
our County Commissioner Bill Hall had as he sits on the Assn of Oregon Counties along with Rob Bovett who
set out to violate the rights of medical patients and called Measure 91 the ROB BOVETT EMPLOYMENT
BILL before your Joint Committee. Please understand if SB1057 passes it will be an illegal taking of my
medical facility by a County who ignored the law and signed ordinance 472 on 2-26-14 prior to the Governors
signing to shut this one facility and have set out for three years to violate the right of me as a vested business
and the 2700 medical patients we have served. I will assert additional testimony into the record but would ask
that this whole letter and article become part of the record on SB1057 being heard today.

Cynthia M. George

I would also request that the record remain open until Friday April 14th 2017 for additional testimony.

hitp://www.occnewspaper.com/zoned-out-lincoln-county-v-going-green/




